Fisher Public Schools

Our mission is to prepare all learners with the academic, social, and personal skills for lifelong success.

February 2021 Newsletter

Greetings from Mr. Mailhot...>>Read More

What is happening in the cafeteria?

Curious as to what they are preparing in the cafeteria... >> Read More

Daycare Update

The Little Knights Daycare has openings for the summer...>>Read More

Free and Reduced Meals

The Fisher School District is asking that families complete and return the free and reduced lunch application by **February 12**, **2021**. Approved free and reduced lunch applications impact how much funding the district receives from the state the following school year...>>Read More

Yearbook

Yearbooks are now available to purchase on the JMC Parent Portal. Login to your JMC parent account and under "Tuition/Fees" yearbooks are available to purchase for \$30.00 or \$25.00 if your student is a senior...>>Go to JMC

2nd Quarter Honor Roll...>>View

Congratulations to Ellie, Jory and Dana!

The Minnesota State High School League has awarded Ellie Schmitz and Jory Vasek the Triple A Award and Dana Conley the ExCEL Award...>>View Article

Congratulations to Mrs. Schwarz!

Mrs. Schwarz recently achieved certification in Trident's Virtual



February 4th

7:00 p.m. Leadership Meeting

February 5th

12:30 p.m. Early Dismissal

February 6th

6:00 p.m. ECFE: Valentine's Day Theme

February 11th

7:00 p.m. School Board Meeting

February 15th

No School - Presidents Day

February 18th

6:00 p.m. Community CPR Certification Course

February 23rd

4:00 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Parent/Teacher Conferences 6:00 p.m. PSEO Night

February 25th

1:00 p.m. Dismissal 1:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m. Parent/Teacher Conferences

February 26th

No School

Classroom Management (VCM) program. Schwarz is said to be the first teacher in the state of Minnesota to be fully certified using a completely virtual teaching format...>>View Article

Welcome Student Teacher Ms. Scherrer...>>View Bio

Valentine Order Form

Surprise someone special with a special delivery for Valentine's Day...>>See details

Prom

Prom is schedule for May 1st! If there is any interest from Junior or Senior parents to help with the After Prom party, please contact Mrs. Farrell @ hydec@fisher.k12.mn.us.

PSEO Night (Post Secondary Educational Opportunities)...>>view

Community CPR Certification

A CPR certification course will be available at Fisher School for community members on February 18th from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. Please call the district office to reserve your spot!

Basketball Calendars

Practice schedule...>>View Live Events...>>View

forward to a friend

Copyright © 2020-2021 Fisher Public School All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: 313 Park Avenue Fisher, MN 56723

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences